
This will be an afternoon virtual meeting 
Please contact catherine.kidd@nhs.net to register your interest by 10th February 2022

28th February 2022

East Kent University Hospitals NHS Trust welcomes you to the 3rd Paediatric Neonatal Respiratory Conference. This is a half day 
(14:00 – 16:30 hrs) of virtual conference to update and enhance your knowledge in paediatric and neonatal respiratory medicine. 

Our renowned speakers are specialists in their area willing to share their expertise and experience. 
The conference will also be used to celebrate the career of and mark the retirement of Dr Tim Newson. 

Please register your interest early!

RESPIRE 2022
3rd Paediatric and Neonatal Respiratory Conference
Organisers: Dr Shaveta Mulla, Consultant Neonatologist, Respiratory lead WHH
Dr Vimal Vasu, Consultant Neonatologist, Clinical lead WHH
Dr Ola  Smith, Consultant Paediatrician with interest in Paediatric Allergy and Respiratory medicine  

DR TIMOTHY P NEWSON 
Director of Undergraduate Medical Education, 
East Kent University Hospitals NHS Trust, Kent, UK 

PROFESSOR JOHN PRICE (Chair for the conference)
Professor of Paediatric Respiratory Medicine, UK 

DR ITIEL DROR (Keynote Speaker)
Senior Cognitive Neuroscience Researcher, UCL, London UK 
World renowned expert in cognitive bias and decision making 

PROFESSOR ANDREW BUSH 
Professor of Paediatrics and Paediatric Respirology, 
National Heart and Lung Institute
Consultant Paediatric Chest Physician, RBH, London, UK

DR GARY RUIZ
Consultant Respiratory Paediatrician
King’s College Hospital, London, UK
Lead for paediatric TB and NTM in Cystic Fibrosis

mailto:catherine.kidd@nhs.net

